
        

 
 

 Mrs. Turk’s Jazz Lab Band has rehearsal tonight! See you at 6:30pm in the Band Room. 
 

 This is the last week to order Minty Messages and Jr. High T-shirts. They are available in the 
cafeteria every day or from Mr. Fasano in room 235.   

 
 Drama Club has a meeting this Thursday, 12/15 at 2:40PM in Rowe Hall. All members must attend.  

 
 BHS Theatre is holding auditions for the classic musical “BYE BYE BIRDIE” beginning this 

Friday, 12/16. See flyers posted around the school for more information!!! (see below!) 
 

 Messi, Ronaldo, Mbappe! Now is all! Who will you draw? The Babylon Panthers eSports will be 
hosting a FIFA 23 World Cup tournament on Wednesday, 12/14 in the cafeteria after school. The 
tournament is capped at 32 entries, so scan a QR code on one of the posters to enter—slots are 
going fast! Teams will be drawn Tuesday afternoon. See you at kick-off! 

 
 Holiday Spirit Week is next week! See flyer below! 

 
 
 


